Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection

Rachel Carson State Office Building
' P.O. Box 8774
Harrisburg, PA 17105-8774
June 7, 2000

Bureau of Water Quality Protection | 717-787-8184
To All Sewage Enforcement Officers:.

This letter is to request the assistance of all SEOs in ensuring that their municipalities are
using the most current version of Sewage Facilities Planning Module Component 1
(PMC1). The revision date appears in the upper left corner of the form. The revision
date of the current PMC1 is 9/98. A copy of the correct version is enclosed,

Municipalities can request supplies of PMC1 forms from their regional office. Forms ‘
with revision dates earlier that 9/98 should be discarded or recycled. '

If you need additional information, please feel free to contact your regional office or me
at the above number or address.

Sincerely,

Enclosure
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